
PUBLIC NOTICE
NORTH ALLEGHENY
SCHOOL DISTRICT
2024-2025 BUDGET

Notice is hereby given by the
Board of School Directors of
the  North  Allegheny  School
District that a proposed final
budget  for  the  amount  of
funds that will be required by
the  School  District  in  its
several  departments  for  the
following  fiscal  year  was
prepared and presented. Said
budget will be brought up for
final action at the meeting of
the  Board  on  Wednesday,
June 12, at 7:00 pm. At this
time and place a formal poll of
votes will  be taken and the
budget  will  be  adopted  as
presented,  or  with  minor
modifications,  or  it  will  be
returned  for  further
consideration  and  major
amendment.  Upon  final
adoption, official copies will be
filed with the Department of
Education  in  Harrisburg,  PA.
Said budget will be available
for public inspection beginning
on May 1, 2024, to all persons
who may interest themselves,
on the North Allegheny School
District  website  at
www.northallegheny.org
. It will also be available for
review  at  the  Northland
Public  Library,  the
municipal  buildings  in
Bradford  Woods  Borough,
Franklin  Park  Borough,
Marshall Township, and the
Town of McCandless, North
Allegheny  School  District
Central  Administrative
Offices,  200  Hillvue  Lane,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15237  and
each of the twelve school
buildings  of  the  North
Allegheny School District

By Order of the Board
North Allegheny School

District
Ahlam Weidman, Secretary


